
KATZIE PAC MINUTES 

June 09/16 

7:00pm – 7:35pm 

 

IN ATTENDANCE 

Ross Brennan – Principal 

Ashley Bunting – PAC president 

Kirsten Dinnell – PAC secretary 

Shawna Goodfellow –PAC  Treasurer 

Collen Gough – PAC Hot lunch 

 

 

March/16 minutes approved by Ashley Bunting and Colleen Gough 

PRESENTER 

-the City of Surrey gave a short presentation of their summer programs that they are offering 

this year 

-offering preteen leadership camps 

-reminded us that programs are filling up fast 

-holding a “Community Conversation” on June 16/16 giving people the opportunity for 

everyone to discuss ideas on making the community a better, stronger place 

- 

HOT LUNCH REPORT 

-1 more hot lunch before year end 

-we will be having a concession during the last week of school to sell any remaining food supplies 

-all left over freezies will be used for sports day 

TREASURY REPORT 

-gaming account has a total of $25,312.57 



-chequing account has a total of $22,511.00 

-raffle made $15,192.40 

PRINCIPALS REPORT 

-athletes recognition breakfast (143 children) on June 10 

-welcome posts to be installed on June 10 and revealed on June 21 

-Grand opening is on June 21 with members of the Katzie Band, opening will consist of 4 parts, 

eat, welcome, work, gifts 

-parents welcome from 12:00 – 1:30  

-teachers will be working on next years class composition, many factors are taken into 

consideration for this process 

WISHLIST 

-nothing at this time 

FUNDRAISING 

-money raised from the end of the year raffle will go towards a 3rd playground 

-new playground will cost $17,500 taxes and install included 

-food trucks offered the school 10% of their moneys earned as a donation 

-school will do big fundraisers every other year 

NEW BUSINESS 

-nothing at this time 

 

Next PAC meeting to be announced in September/16 

 


